
                        
               IMPORTANT NOTICE! 
                
                   PLEASE BE ADVISED 
 
        TRAILS MAY BE SUBJECT TO CLOSURE                   
 
            QUIGLEY CANYON OPEN SPACE 
 
      will have areas of restricted access and heavy            
  equipment in use during 
 
         TREE TRIMMING & DEBRIS REMOVAL   
         
                            JANUARY 2015 
 
 
 For additional information regarding this project, please contact; 
 City of Santa Clarita - Urban Forestry Division 
 Robert Sartain 661-290-2207 
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